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                     ZONTA

                   INTERNATIONAL

SOUTHERN GOLD COAST TWEED NEWS

NEXT MEETING 16th May 2005

“OCEAN END”, FAGIN’S RESTRUANT,

GREENMOUNT RESORT, COOLANGATTA

Bottom of Greenmount Hill across the road from surf club.
6.30 for 7pm, $25 per person.

Please notify Merle 55980409, libra@qld.chariot.net.au, by 7pm Sunday 15th, failure to do so means you will be charged for dinner.

DATES TO REMEMBER

 Wine and cheese night    3rd June 

 Great Tweed Car Rally Sunday 28th August

 Combined International Picnic 11th September

 District Conference 7 – 9 October 2005

 58th International Convention, Melbourne 14 –29 June 2006

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

This is my last newsletter as President, it has been a challenging year for the club, and we have come through with the Zonta flag flying high, thanks to all who have helped.

What a great new members night we held, thanks to Ursula and Di Hakfoort, who came down from Brisbane, it was a great fellowship night at which our Bursary winner, Peta Mitchell, told us of her hopes and dreams, which we are helping to come true, the result of this night is that we are inducting 3 new members.

Next meeting is our changeover when the new board, as well as our new members, will be inducted by District Governor Ros Kinder.

Board members please bring committee badges to be handed to new board.

Happy Birthday

 Dot Gale 19-5, Lesley Blacklock 22-5.

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH

An archaeologist is the best partner women can have. The older she gets the more interested he is in her.

Agatha Christie

President Merle
